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Could you be our next Headteacher? 
 
Thank you for showing interest in our vacancy for a new headteacher at Warden House.  Saying 
goodbye to our Headteacher is very hard, he is a wonderful leader and is passionate in his 
commitment to making learning irresistible for all.  He is leaving for a new adventure.  
 
Are you ready to be our next transformative leader? 
 
Veritas MAT is an incredible place, Warden House a wonderful school.  I can sing the praises, but the 
children do it much better.  Music and the arts are so important to us.  We’d love it if you brought your 
passion for the arts as our next Headteacher. 
 
This is a school with inclusion at its heart. Every child, every member of staff, everyone of us is driven 
by our mission and values of inclusion.  If you choose to put in an application, we would like to hear 
how you live and lead to embed inclusion. 
 
As you tour the school you will see a vibrant community, leaders full of ambition and children with 
big aspirations and bigger hearts.  You will see children with complex needs, you will see us 
embracing and celebrating difference.  You will see Warden House as part of a family of Schools 
VERITAS, where our school-to-school support model guarantees a community of practitioners 
committed to collaboration.  
 
You will meet our Local Academy Committee members and Trustees who are part of the family. You 
will meet the CEO, me, Dr Kerry Jordan-Daus.  I have big dreams, I am full of hope and I turn dreams 
and hope into actions and outcomes.  Known for my passion, my drive, my relational leadership, you 
will join a community where you will be supported to thrive in the next step of your leadership journey.  
 
Are you our next Headteacher?  Can you lead on our school improvement? Do you dream big? You’re 
out there somewhere! 
 
 
 
 
 
Dr Kerry Jordan-Daus CEO 
Simon Haseltine Chair of Trust Board 
 
 


